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Dear Commissioner Ndiweni-Roberts 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on your Draft Police and Crime Plan for 2024-

2029 which the Panel was able to do at its meeting on 7 November 2024. 

On behalf of the Panel, we are very pleased to be able to support what you intend to achieve in 

your Plan for the people of Derby and Derbyshire and we look forward to working with you over 

the coming years to monitor its effectiveness. 

We particularly welcome section on “Roles and Responsibilities” and would be pleased to see the 

role of the Police and Crime Panel added as a way of increasing the profile of our work.  

Yours sincerely 

Vicky Newbury 

Chair and Independent Member 

Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 

 

 

  
 
 
 
c/o County Hall, Matlock, DE4 3AG 


